ORIGINAL

Sept. 15, 2007

Land Use Commission
POB 2359
Honolulu, HI 96804

Subject: KATYV vehicles on Grove Farm Land - Kauai
From: Marge Freeman - Kauai

Dear Commission Members,

Thank you for your diligence in looking into the violations by the KATV
vehicles on Grove Farm lands on Kauai. It seems clear that structures were
built without permits and proper care for the health and safety of the people
involved was not protected.

I hope as you continue to look into this matter you will not only give all
the parties involved a sever reprimand but will also level fines to act as a
deterrent to future developers who are tempted to try to ignore or to get
around the law.

Sincerely,

Margery Freeman
6448 Kaahele St.
Kapaa, HI 96746



